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Dear Council,   

 It has only been one week since my last report, so I will keep this brief!   

SWS 

 I had a meeting for the Writing Services Committee! It went well, at the meeting we started to 

draft our recommendations for writing services on campus. The main values the recommendations 

reflect include being; accessible, learner-centred, relevant, discipline based, responsive to diverse learner 

needs, collaborative, centrally coordinated, and sustainable.  

Faculty Associations  

 In the past week I attended an Alberta Pharmacy Student Association meeting with Rebecca 

Taylor, as well as had an individual meeting with their President to discuss some advocacy happening 

within the faculty. I also presented at a business clubs council meeting for the Business Students’ 

Association, on the process of  transitioning between a student group and a department association. 

Lastly, VP Paches and I plan to attend the BSA candidates forum to support their elections! 

Ad Hoc Committee on Governance   

 I have several sub-committee meetings for the ad-hoc committee on academic governance and 

delegated authority. At the GFC main subcommittee, we discussed issues including the process of  asking 

written questions as well as having more strategic high-level discussion in the GFC setting.  

Lister  

 I joined VP Ghossein in attending the Lister Hall Students Association AGM! This was very 

exciting. Big congratulations and thank you to VP Ghossein and the SU Lister Representatives for 

working so hard to try to establish a representative association in Lister again.  

Thank you for reading this report and I would be happy to answer any questions you may have.  

Marina Banister 

Marina Banister, Vice President Academic  
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